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Southeast Library Branch Community Meeting 

 

New Braunfels, Texas — The City of New Braunfels is inviting the public to participate in a community meeting 

regarding the potential development of a southeast library branch.  The meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 31st, 

from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m., at Klein Road Elementary School, 2620 Klein Way.   

On Monday, June 25, 2018, City Council approved the preliminary engineering contracts for multiple 

proposed 2019 Bond Program projects, including a branch of the public library in the south and east quadrant of 

New Braunfels. The preliminary design contract for the potential library has been awarded to 720design. The 

preliminary design will assist the City Council in identifying project feasibility for the proposed 2019 Bond Program.  

The New Braunfels Public Library Master Plan, adopted in 2014, identified this section of town as 

underserved by the existing library facility, and recommended a branch location here in order to maintain the quality 

of library services throughout the community.  

This first meeting will give the community a chance to look at some of the possible directions for the library 

and provide more detail for any elements desired by the community. All interested individuals, organizations and 

businesses from New Braunfels and the surrounding area are welcome to attend, learn about the potential project, 

and offer input.  

For details on a potential southeast library branch visit www.nbbond2019.com and review the Library 

Master Plan under the Resource Documents tab. 

For additional information on the public meeting, contact the Library at 830-221-4300.  
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